
Communique Update 3/25/2016 

POND LANDSCAPING - Change in date for Aquascaping is re-scheduled for Thursday, May 12, 2016.  For 
your information, please go to “Community Info” for an informative brochure on "Urban Runoff-
Resident Tips". 
 
DOC MEETING DATE - Scheduled for Thursday, March 31st, 3:00 PM at Management & Associates.  This 
is an open meeting. 
 
SPRING CLEANING - Some of our roofs are in need of a good cleaning.  While our homes are painted 
every seven years and roof cleaning in done at the same time, the roofs still need to be cleaned 
between scheduled house painting approximately every three to four years, and this is the 
homeowner's responsibility.  While it is your choice as to who you hire for this project, some of our 
neighbors used TOP NOTCH.  They spray a solution to the roof from ladders which removes the mold 
and mildew without having to climb across the roof causing possible tile breakage.  Consider adding roof 
cleaning to your spring cleaning projects.  It keeps our neighborhood looking pretty. 
 
Sally Giar 
Secretary - Cross Creek BOD 
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